

Dear Parent /Guardian

As you aware, your child has taken part in the Gymnastics club at school and is doing very well, so I would like her to enter a Gymnastics competition in Preston or Saturday 21st October 2017.

Students should be at Brine Leas at 6.50am for a 7am departure. We will arrive at the venue (Walton le dale High School, Brindle Road, Bamber Bridge, Preston PR5 6RN) at 8.30 for a 9am start. The competition should finish at approximately 12.30 and we should arrive back to school at approximately 2pm -2.30pm. Please can you make arrangements to collect your child. Alternatively you can give them permission to make their own way home by completing the section on the permission slip.

Please could I ask for a contribution of £10, for the coach travel and the entry fee. If you would like your child to take part in this event please complete the return the slip with your payment no later than Friday 29th September 2017. Cash payments can be accepted when a cheque is not possible. Students may take cash payments directly to the Finance Office and this will be receipted in the student's planner.

If your child is currently eligible for Free School Meals / has in the past been on Free School Meals since 2011 / is currently a Child in Service since January 2011/ is currently a Cared for Child or has ever been looked after by an English or Welsh local authority then the contribution will be covered by the Pupil Premium Fund. Please return the permission slip below with the Pupil Premium box ticked. If your form is returned to school showing the Pupil Premium option and we don't appear to have your child on our Pupil Premium records we may need to contact you to clarify

I have also enclosed a Form C (Parental Permission Form). Please complete the form detailing any relevant medical issues your child may suffer from and return it with the payment and permission slip below. Please note, without this form being completed your child will be unable to attend the visit.

This is an exciting opportunity for your child to take part in an inter school competition and I hope you decide for your child to enter.

If you have any enquiries please contact me on the school number.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S. Curry PE Department SCY/SJ/AE/EBY

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire CW5 7DY

01270 625663 01270 610373 Email. info@brineleas.co.uk

www.brineleas.co.uk





INVESTORS











2017 – MRS CURRY
I would like my child Progress Groupto take part in the Gymnastics competition on Saturday 21 st October 2017.
My payment option is:
☐ I have enclosed a cheque for £10.00 made payable to Brine Leas School. <i>Please post in to the Drop Box at Student Reception.</i>
☐ I enclose a cash payment that my child will take to the Finance Office with their planner for a receipt to be provided.
My child is on the Pupil Premium register and the contribution will be covered by the Pupil Premium fund.
☐ I have enclosed the completed Form C.
☐ I will collect my child from school.
☐ I give permission for my child to make their own way home.

PLEASE RETURN NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER 2017.

PERMISSION SLIP – GYMNASTICS COMPETITION SATURDAY 21ST OCTOBER